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Dear reader,

We have been listening to what carers have told us and wanted to let you
know what we have done and how you can continue to make a
difference.

University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust (UH Bristol) is
committed to including and supporting carers as partners in the delivery
of safe, effective quality care in our hospitals.

Our vision is that carers will be universally recognised and valued as
being fundamental to the delivery of care and services at UH Bristol.

What have we done?

Engaging carers is an ongoing activity which we remain committed to with
our partners at the Carers Support Centre, our Carers Reference Group
and colleagues at North Bristol NHS Trust (NBT).

Listening to our carers

R You said: “We feel undervalued
3 i &% during admission and discharge”

We have changed the admission
documentation to reflect the role
which carers play.

A carer liaison and development
worker has been appointed and from
January 2013 has been working on
wards 4, 7 and 23 to support carers
and staff, particularly around the
discharge process.

A Carers Information Scheme is
being rolled out across the Trust.

. = : Our aim is to communicate much
Emma Harris, carer liaison and better with carers and understand
development worker how involved you want to be in
providing care and what support
needs you have.

Carers’ week event in June

We are holding an event to celebrate carers, dementia and
volunteering weeks on Tuesday 4 June from 1:30pm until 4:30pm.
Local partner organisations will be providing information and advice to
carers and staff. Please come and join us in the Queens Building
(Level 2), King Edward Building entrance and in the atrium of the
Bristol Heart Institute.
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Respecting everyone
Em ha je
Recognisi
Working together
Our hospitals.

Listening to our carers

You said: “We need more
information and support”

We have provided information on
our website (www.uhbristol.nhs.uk)
and at the carers support centre
(www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk)

We will be publishing a new leaflet
for carers in June 2013, which will
be displayed alongside our Carer
Charter posters.

ddidas

You said: “We want staff to
understand us and the important
role we play as partners in care”

By the end of March 2013, approx.
3,000 staff had received carer
awareness training. From May 2013,
this training will be extended to ward-
based and dementia befriending
volunteers: we hope that this will
enable more ‘hidden carers’ to be
identified through volunteers’ work
with patients on wards.

Our Carers Charter, which we have
jointly signed with North Bristol Trust,
underpins our commitment to working
in partnership with carers. From June
2013 this will be displayed in all lift
lobby areas across the Trust.

You said: “We want to feel that we
are listened to and our views are
taken into account. We want to
have a voice in the changes that
the Trust makes in relation

to carers and patients”

We set up a Carers Reference Group
which helps us look at changes we
need to make. The group has
provided feedback on many different
work areas, such as visiting hours,
dementia care and discharge
planning.

The group also helped us work on our
Carers Charter.

In March 2013 a new Carers’ Strategy
and action plan was approved by the
Trust’'s Patient Experience Group, to
continue the work we have already
started.

For any further information please contact Karen Hurley, acute trusts
manager, on 07825 299112 or karenh@carerssupportcentre.org.uk




